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• Five-year rate structure adopted in December 
2015

• Administrative issue related to fixed 
wastewater rates for 
commercial/industrial/multi-family properties 
identified. 

Background 
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• Existing mobile home park with fire flow and 
hydrants on a domestic main – not fire line.

• Monthly billing based on meter size, not flow 
into wastewater system.

• Cost of installing a designated fire line is 
approximately $900,000.

• Creating an amendment to wastewater rates 
provides financially beneficial solution. 

Background



Recommendation
• It is recommended by the Board of Public 

Utilities, by resolution, and the Water 
Department that the City Council amend 
Resolution No. 28718 to provide the Director 
of Water with the authority to reduce the 
wastewater fixed monthly charge for existing 
commercial/industrial/multi-family customers 
that have a large meter to address fire flow 
requirements.
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Questions? 
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